Cristina Amon, Dean

MEMORANDUM 2015-16/21

**To**: Chairs and Directors, FASE

Associate Chairs, Research, FASE Vice-President and Provost, UofT

Vice-President, Research and Innovation, UofT

From: Cristina Amon

**Date**: June 29, 2016

Re: Announcement – Interim Vice-Dean, Research

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Professor David Sinton as Interim Vice-Dean, Research in the Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering for a 2-month term, effective July 1, 2016.

Dave joined the Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering as an Associate Professor in 2011, after starting his academic career at the University of Victoria. He was promoted to full professor in 2013. He served as Director of the UofT Institute for Sustainable Energy from 2012 -2015, and currently serves as Associate Chair, Research in the Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering.

Dave holds a Canada Research Chair in Microfluidics and Energy, and is the recipient of an E.W.R. Steacie Memorial Fellowship, which he will start in the spring of 2017.

Please join me in thanking Dave for stepping into this important role and providing leadership to the research portfolio over the next few months.